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MEMORANDUM 


TO: File No. S7-06-08 

FROM: Vincent Meehan 

DATE: May 12, 2008 

RE: Part 248 – Regulation S-P: Privacy of Consumer Financial Information and 
Safeguarding Personal Information 

On April 30, 2008, representatives of the National Association for Information 
Destruction, Inc. (NAID) met with staff members of the Commission and discussed issues relating 
to the Commission’s proposed amendments to Regulation S-P in Exchange Act Release No. 
57427 (Mar. 4, 2008). The NAID representatives reviewed the points raised in their comment 
letter concerning the proposed amendments to Regulation S-P. 

In attendance on behalf of NAID were: 	 The following Commission staff
       members attended the meeting: 

Tom Simpson, President Paula Jenson, Deputy Chief Counsel 
NAID       Division of Trading and Markets 

Robert Johnson, Executive Director Brice Prince, Special Counsel 
NAID       Division of Trading and Markets 

Jody Schmit, Deputy Executive Director Penelope Saltzman, Acting Assistant Director 
NAID       Division of Investment Management 

Robert Haskins, Government Relations Chair Vincent Meehan, Senior Counsel 
NAID       Division of Investment Management 

David Medine, Partner 
Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale and Dorr LLP 


